
Traffic signal revision coming to 124th Avenue NE and NE 8th Street 
intersection 

 
The Bellevue Transportation Department will modify the 
traffic signal for northbound and southbound travel on 124th 
Avenue NE at the intersection of NE 8th Street. The project 
will add northbound and southbound left turn signal 
displays with flashing yellow arrows. 

The signal revision work is expected to be complete mid-
August. The intersection will remain open but expect 
intermittent short-term lane closures. 

New signal heads may be installed and covered prior to the 
new signals being turned on.  

Please obey the existing signs and signals until the project is 
complete. Also, please use caution and drive, ride and walk 
safely. Obey police officers and flaggers directing traffic 
through the work zone.  

Funding comes from the Signal and Street Lighting 
minor capital fund and the estimated cost is 
$8,000. 
 
For specific questions, please contact Darcy Akers, 
transportation engineer at 425-452-6140 or 
dakers@bellevuewa.gov. 

To learn more about flashing yellow arrows on 
traffic signals in Bellevue, please visit 
BellevueWA.gov/flashingyellowarrows. Animated 
video available in Mandarin, Korean, Vietnamese, 
Spanish, Russian and English. 

 
 

 

 

 

Flashing Yellow Arrow Display 
(What you’ll see on the traffic signal) 
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